
1

Sen. Chris Birch

From: James Fueg <jamesefueg@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 9:13 AM
To: Sen. Chris Birch
Cc: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: Confirmation hearing for Jason Brune

Dear Senator Birch 
I am writing to express my support for the nomination of Jason Brune as Commissioner of the Department of 
Environmental Conservation.  
 
Over the last 10 years I have worked with Mr. Brune on a variety of contentious issues covering a broad range of topics 
of importance to Alaskans, resource developers, and the environmental community. Mr. Brune is a consensus builder 
who can be counted on to fully explore and evaluate the science of all issues brought before him, with a focus on 
producing timely and effective solutions that will fully protect the environment, while allowing the economy of our State 
to continue to grow.  
 
I urge his timely confirmation. 
 
Thank you, 
James Fueg 
Chugiak, AK 


